Open House
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We hope you are able to join us at our Open House on Saturday, November 30th from 9am -
12pm

If you still have questions, visit the Future Students hub to sign up for a one-on-one advising
appointment, view our webinar schedule, email us or contact us by phone at 416.764.0555.
Thank you for considering Seneca Polytechnic for your studies and we look forward to
welcoming you soon.

Join us in person or virtually!

More details coming soon!
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